
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS   No. 17 – 2025 - Cancelled 

 
Lost Fishing Gear -  Newhaven Harbour 

 
Mariners are advised that the fishing gear has now been recovered. Notice to 
Marines No.17/2025 is hereby cancelled. 
 
 
Captain Stephen Tindale 
Harbour Master 
Newhaven Port                       
www.newhavenport.com                                                              Issued: 30th September 2025 
 

http://www.newhavenport.com/


 
Not to be used for navigation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


